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Newsletter No. 15 

 17th December 2020 

Our Value for this month is Christmas 

 

Headteacher Awards 
Reception –  Adam & Emilia 

Year 1 – Joseph & Julia 

Year 2 –  Esme & George 

Year 3 – Sadie & Cosmo 

Year 4 – Chloe & Izzy 

Year 5 – Esme & Amelie 

Year 6 –  Matilda & Albert 

 

Value Star Awards 
Reception –  Daisy 

Year 1 – Henry 

Year 2 – Olive 

Year 3 – Elsie 

Year 4 – Bridie & Finlay 

Year 5 – Isobel 

Year 6 – Lillie  

YEAR 4 TROJAN HORSES 

This term, Year 4 have been designing and making Trojan 

horses in DT. Just like the Greeks’ Trojan horse, these 

can move along and have a hidden compartment. They 

have used straws to make the gorses look like they are 

made from wood. 

 

Wishing you all a very 

Merry Christmas 

and a 

Happy New Year 

 

We look forward to seeing 

you all on Tuesday 5th 

January 2021 
 

 LATENESS 
As I am sure you are all aware, arriving late to school disturbs 
the class and unsettles your child so thank you to those that are 
always in school on time.  May we remind you of the start times 
for each year group so that we can set good routines for the 
start of January: 
Reception - 9.00 – 9.15 a.m.  

Year 1  - 9.00 – 9.15 a.m.  

Year 2  - 9.00 – 9.15 a.m           

Year 3  - 8.45 – 9.00 a.m.  

Year 4  - 8.45 – 9.00 a.m 

Year 5  - 8.30 – 8.45 a.m.  

Year 6  - 8.30 – 8.45 a.m.  

Thank you. 
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